
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.221 
Released – 3 October 2023 
 
Thank you for your email which was received on the 18 September 2023 requesting information 
regarding web filtering. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Who is your current provider for this contract?  
Not applicable – this is provided by our Palo Alto firewalls 
 
When is the contract renewal date?  
Not applicable – no contract 
 
Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract 
to the current date  
Not applicable – no contract 
 
Start date & duration of framework/contract?  
Not applicable – no contract 
 
Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 
extension?  
Not applicable – no contract 
 
Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either 
extended or renewed?  
Not applicable – no contract 
 
Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?  
We can confirm that the Executive Director with overall responsibility for IT is Gordon Flack – 
Chief Finance Officer, Gordon.Flack@nhs.net 
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